

Karl Coughlin
Director

Anthony Johnson
Deputy Director

June 17, 2024

Rotary Club of SPCE C/o Nancy Irving PMB 239 50 Market St. Ste. 1A South Portland, Maine 04106

Dear Ms. Irving,

On behalf of the City of South Portland and the Parks, Recreation & Waterfront Department, I wish to convey our thanks for your generous donation of \$2266.00 to be used for the purchase of Holiday Lighting for Millcreek. We appreciate the partnership and support of the Rotary Club of South Portland Cape Elizabeth with our department and various community events.

Again, thank you so much!

Sincerely,

Anthony Johnson Deputy Director

Parks, Recreation & Waterfront

Cc: Jessica Hughes, City Clerk